
March 10, 2000

Mr. Lamar Roberts
129 Hoxie Road
Vicksburg, MS 39180

Re: Confederate Heritage Month

Dear Mr. Roberts:

Pursuant to your request, please find enclosed the proclamation recognizing April, 2000 
as  Confederate  Heritage  Month.   It  was  the  Governor’s   pleasure  to  provide  you with  this 
proclamation.

If we may be of any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely,

Jayne Buttross
General Counsel  

JB:gd

Enclosure


